Vice President’s Report, Academic Senate, August 2025

Participatory governance is essential to our college, and we seek faculty representation at every level of our
governance structure. We want to invite all those interested in amplifying their voice on campus to take
advantage of the current opportunities to serve Cuyamaca.

Current Committee Openings (listed by area)

e Link to Committee Service Opportunities. Please let your constituency know about opportunities to
represent your area!

Process for Responding to Service Opportunities

® [fyou are interested in serving on any committee, please complete the Participatory Governance
Interest Form. There’s a multiple-choice question with all the openings listed. Choose the position
that interests you and complete the rest of the form.

Recent Appointments:

Update for 8/28/25 Meeting

Debra Hills Beckwith, At-Large PT Faculty for Curriculum Committee

Ross Takasugi, Librarian for Program Review Steering Committee (PRSC)

Joan Rettinger, CE Faculty for Transfer Center Advisory Board (TCAB)

Asma Yassi, Counseling Faculty for Petition Review Committee (PRC)

Laura Ratto, Instructional Faculty for Late Adds Petition Review Committee (LAPRC)
Steve Weinert, Full-time Faculty Rep for Teaching & Learning Committee (TLC)
Bri Brown, Full-time Faculty Rep for Teaching & Learning Committee (TLC)
Chris Navo, MSE Faculty for College Technology Committee (CTC)

Asa Enochs, AHSS Faculty for College Technology Committee (CTC)

Asa Enochs, AHSS Faculty for Online Teaching & Learning Committee (OTLC)
Heidi Wilson, AHKE Faculty for Outcomes Assessment Committee (OAC)

Other Announcements

e New contract language includes pay for part-time faculty serving on hiring committees.

If you have any questions, please contact Rachel Polakoski, Academic Senate Vice President, at

rachel.polakoski@gcccd.edu and cc Karen Marrujo, Academic Senate President, at
karen.marrujo@gcccd.edu.
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